
 

 
Duke Of Edinburgh  

Privacy Policy  
 

 
Upon registering your child / dependant to volunteer litter pick for their Duke of Edinburgh award, you give 
permission for your personal information to be shared with your chosen ward assessor.  
 
For the duration of the volunteering period, the personal information provided will be kept safe and secure 
in compliance with Data Protection Legislation.  
 
Once your child / dependant has completed their volunteering period and the assessors report has been 
completed, all personal information provided will be disposed of in a secure manner. This includes any 
correspondence during the volunteering period, either by email or any other messaging applications.  
 
Please contact us at lovesolihull@solihull.gov.uk if you have any further questions about the process, or how your 
information will be used.  
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